Metropolitan Pantheon opened up a new service agency to the public
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Last éeptember\1 st the Metropolitan Pantheon turned four and to celebrate the occasion
inaugurated a new agency to service the public.

With father Veraldo Placencia’s blessing on the locale, cutting of the ribbon and words by Eng.
Jose Luis Salazar, Cemeteries Inspector for la Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil, the agency
opened and will service inhabitants on the road to the beach.

The new agency opened its doors at the Portal del Sol Shopping Center located on the Km 11.5
on the road to the beach. The opening is a new milestone for this young cemetery which, in a
short period of time has managed to become a national reference point on account of the
modern, ecological concept of those facilities and services offered to the public.

The Metropolitan Pantheon is characterized by its modern and innovative nature, always faithful
to its essence as a solidary, charity institution always oriented to the benefit of all Ecuadorians.




